
Meeting notes from the 5/22/17 Family Fun Day Volunteers Committee Meeting: 

Attendees included: 

Steve Culver, Rose Kennealy, Chris Newell, Jackie Newell, Deena Bruns, Karen Pride, and 
Frank Butterworth. 

We reviewed the list of vendors, the checklist, and the budget. 

  

List of items discussed and action items included: 

  

Karen has agreed to organize the Dog Show again this year!! 

The possibility of having the Middle School Band march in the parade: Jackie will check on this. 

Frank will email Nick Tammaro about the parade. 

Chris confirmed that Kim Knauft would sign the Star Spangled Banner 

Frank to Get Sea Salt Gift Card. 

Frank to call AJ Dinnino about Scout Color Guard. 

Jackie has an Inn By The Sea Gift card we can use. 

Jackie was going to check with Purpoodock to see if they wanted to decorate a golf cart and put 
it in the parade.  

Deena is checking with Liz Huebner about the Wacketts making an appearance in the parade. 

Frank to get a script to Kyle for the opening ceremony. 

Frank to remind the Rod and Gun Club to bring signage for the fishing hole. 

Rose is designing and looking into 3 sets of “Burma Shave” type signs for to replace our old 
plywood signs. 

Frank to contact the Steel Drum Band to see if they would be interested in playing in the AM 
starting around 9:30 until the parade arrives. 

Food Trucks: Jackie lined up the Cousins Maine Lobster Food Truck and is checking to see if the 
Barbers would like to Bring Mainely Burgers and their ice cream truck. 



Karen is looking into the Cup Cake Truck. 

Deena is confirming the Oyster vendor too. 

 


